
Thank you from IMPACT of Southern Arizona 
  

Thank you again for having me at your WGA Holiday Party. It was very fun to meet new 
gals, swap CA experiences at the table, and have a chance to share info about IMPACT 
and the Goose. 
 
The photo montage certainly showcased how active you all are and all the fun things 
you put together each year. It’s no wonder your group is as large as it is! Neat ladies. 
We received forty nine checks and cash from them for a total SBRWGA donation of 
$2,630 which will be very helpful right now especially as we tend to a growing group of 
participants, ESL and so many from the Copper Corridor. This fund will definitely help 
us feed people, stretch their budgets, and prepare them to feel confident to tackle new 
career options. 
 
I truly appreciate the opportunity to help people realize all we are doing right down the 
road, and the many different ways they can partner to help people in the local 
community. I loved that two of your golfers are already active with us and enjoying their 
relationships with IMPACT clients. 
 
We could not have reached out to so many wonderful, generous women without your 
invitation and your partnership this holiday. I am truly grateful. Thank you for all you do! 
 
Fondly, 
 
Barbara McClure 
Executive Director 
 


